
 

 

17 June 2015 
 
The Secretary 
The Department of Planning & Environment  
GPO Box 39 
 SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
 
Via email: matthew.sprott@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 
Dear Ms McNally  
 
Re: Objection to Drayton South Coal Project Application Number: SSD 6875 
 
I am writing as a concerned resident to object to the second application by Anglo American for the 
Drayton South open coal mine project.  
 
I have lived in the district for more than 20 years, 10 of them on the original Arrowfield Vineyard and 
Winery property, now known as Hollydene.  It was a fantastic spot to bring up our family and I am 
very concerned that this expansion to Drayton South will have a serious impact on the area for 
current and future families and the tourism potential of the Hollydene winery and restaurant. 
 
I have worked at Coolmore Australia for the last nine years and I value my employment.  It is a 
fantastic place to work and I am very worried that the expansion will cause noise, dust and water 
pollution which will have a very negative affect on the Stud and this could possibly affect my 
employment at Coolmore Australia. 
 
I respectfully ask that you register my objection to this proposal and seriously consider my 
objections when assessing the appropriateness of the Drayton South open cut coal Proposal.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
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